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IDAHO PIPELINE CORPORATION

G

P.O. Box 15653, Boise, Idaho 83715/ Ph (208) 344-0078 / Fx (208) 343-4249

" December 15, 2008

Mr. Chris Hoidal

Director, Western Region

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
12300 West Dakota Avenue / Suite 110

Lakewood, Colorado 80228

Reference: CPF 5-2008-5036

Dear Mr. Hoidal:

In response to the Notice of Probable Violation and Proposed Compliance Order,
(Reference CPF 5-2008-5036), received from your office dated October 17, 2008, Idaho
Pipeline Corporation (IDPC) provides the following:

- IDPC will organize existing data and develop a stand-alone Integrity Management
Program (IMP) as proposed. We will also initiate this program using the format -
outlined by 49 CFR § 195.452.

- The existing system historical records, current F acility Response Plan information,
and risk assessment data on file will be consolidated and incorporated into the
overall development of the IMP framework.

Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information or should have any
questions at (208) 344-0078 or email to idahopipeline@qwest.net.

egards{
- ;\.._./’“’

Joseph LaRose
IDPC Facility Manager

cc: Robert Rose, Owner
Donald Hopgood, General Manager




